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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten NOBJ2014/6748/L 17/11/2014  16:32:10 No objection, provided the door is flush and not recessed, as stated in Camden’s Supplementary 

Planning Guidance 7. This will help prevent rough sleeping and antisocial behaviour, which occurs 

elsewhere in Covent Garden (including near Kingsway) in doorways that are set back.
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